
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

June 20th 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Year 8 trip to Walton Firs Activity Centre 

Friday July 15th 2022 
During the school day 

 
Trip details: Students will take part in a range of fun, team building activities including Low Ropes, 
an Adventure Course and Buggy building. 
 

• Students will need to come in with a packed lunch, snacks and water to get them through 

the day.  

• A packed lunch will be provided for those students in receipt of Free School Meals. 

• Students will need to wear long sleeve top, tracksuit bottoms (not jeans) and trainers 

• Bring a hat and sun cream to apply if weather is hot 

• Bring a shower proof coat in case of rain. 

 
The cost of this trip is £14 including transport costs, please make payment via the SCOPAY 
website. The Park School is a cashless site - cash payments will not be accepted. 
 
Please complete, sign and date the attached Parental Trip Consent and Medication Form 
ensuring we have the correct emergency contact numbers and return to the school office by no 
later than Monday July 4th. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Frances Ward/Fiona Dunckley  
Year 8 Tutors 

 


